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e Summer projects are being planned now. Some we are looking
at being, repaving of the drive and parking lot at the High
School. And paths for wheelchair access at the football field.

¢ It was busy this month with unexpected maintenance issues.
Some of those we are looking at adding into a preventative
maintenance program. We are having an above average issue
with clogged pipes. We will start using an all-natural citrus-

based foaming drain cleaner in different drains monthly in each
school.

e We are reviewing our current bus Leases. Our lift bus is coming
off lease this summer. Our G.E. buses are on for another 2 years,
but with the long wait, we will start to review them shortly.



